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Hawaii Liquor Wholesalers Asseciation
222 South Vineyard Street, Sujte 401
Honolulu, H1 96813.2453
(808} 531-4551

February 4, 2015

Senate Committee on

Corirnerce and Consumer Protection
Senator Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair
Senator Brian T. Taniguchi

Hawaii State Capitol

Hemnolulu, HI 96813

Re: BB 1151 Relating to Liguor
Dear Chair Baker, Vice Chair Taniguchi, end Committes Members:

The Hawail Liquor Wholesalers Association (“HLWA™), respectfully submits the following
written testimony in opposition to SR 1151 relating to intoxicating liquor, which is to be heard by your
Committes on February 5, 2015,

This bill would permit restaurants and retailers to sell beer, mait beverages, wine or cider for off ‘
Premises consumption provided the liquor is sold in a sealed or covered container sold to ar provided by
the patron not exceeding one half gallon. There are no safeguerds provided as to how retailers would
obtain the liquor, dispense ot store same safely in accordance with law, The liquar faws and rules of each
Liquor Commission raust be adhered to before any consideration should be given to allow sale of liquor
by restaurants and retailers in this fashion.

The bill aiso would permit brew pubs and small craft producers to sell malt beverages purchased
from other manufacturers, wholesalers, brewpubs, and small craft producers to consumers in growlers not
exceeding one gallon for off premises consumption, Current law already allows brew pubs and small
craft producers the right to sell malt beverages manufactured on the licensee's premises to consumers,
This bill goes much beyond that and would give brew pubs and small craft producers almost the same
authority as a wholeseler, This would be & further derogesion of the three tier system, where the rales of
menufacturer, wholesaler and retailer are kept separate, Brew pubs and small craft producess have
already been given much-favored treatment on the pretext that because they are making their product
using local ingredients in the State of Hawaif they should be allowed to sejl their product directly to the
consumer and other licensees. They should not be allowed to sell other licensee’s product, No further
unfair and ynwarranted advantages should be given,

For the forepoing reasons, we respectively oppose SB 1}/51. KThank you for your consideration of
the foregoing. :

Very fruly yours,

HAWAII LIQUOR WHOLESALERS ASSOCIATION
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